ISSUE AMERICAN LEGION RACING

· Key thing to remember, 2005 was a research and development year for the team.  Until they are able to bring on associate sponsorship, the main funding for this program is the purchase of merchandise through Emblem Sales.  

· Article written in the “National Speed Sport News” about The American Legion and Team Johnson Motorsports.  This was delivered to 44,000 subscribers of this publication and another 14,000 were delivered to the surrounding areas and points of interest around Dover, DE.  You have copies in your materials.

· Team Johnson Motorsports took a major step towards racing in the NASCAR Busch Series when they tested at Dover International Speedway on September 13th in preparation for the Dover 200.  During the last few laps of testing, they had a problem with the car on the “hot” track.  Then they spun out and hit the wall.    

· Tried to qualify with a “back-up” car for the Dover 200 on Friday September 23rd  , unsuccessfully, but now they now where they stand against the rest of the field.  “Where they are and where they need to be.”  They had to go to their back up car because of the accident the week before during testing.  

· Jack Johnson, Team Owner, with the times the team was posting during testing with the primary car, they would have qualified in the middle of the field for the Dover 200.  This is very encouraging because at Dover there were 53 cars trying to qualify for the 43 spots.  Out of the 53, 10 Nextel Cup Drivers were qualifying for the Busch race.  

· The qualifying attempt has produced some interest in members that we may have not reached thus far, proving that once the car is on the track, this can do wonders for The American Legion.  We have begun to receive phone calls and emails from Legionnaires who saw the car attempting to qualify for the Dover 200.

· Team Johnson Motorsports is going to try and qualify for a couple of the last races in the Busch Series this year preparing for full time racing in 2006. 

· FUNDING, FUNDING, FUNDING!  More merchandise sold—more speed – more races. More Legion awareness.  Please purchase the merchandise to help fund the race team.  Get your programs going in the Posts. Purchase Post Packs at wholesale price and the Die Cast car for Post fund-raisers.  Your Post helps the American Legion Racing Team and could raise money for the Post as well.  They have added a new product…Uncle Jack’s Gourmet Coffee.  Also appoint a coordinator to handle the Racing Program in your department.
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